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WEEKLY INFORMATION SHEET – 28TH MARCH 2025 

 
  STAR AWARD WINNERS 

Reception Eesa 

Year 1 Ada 

Year 2 Noah C 

Year 3 Khudur 

Year 4 Elliot 

Year 5 Alex 

Year 6 Luca 

 
HOUSE WINNERS 

WINDERMERE 

 

 

HEAD TEACHER’S THOUGHTS FOR THE WEEK 

"That you love one another" 
 

Hello and welcome to our latest newsletter. How lovely is it seeing the sun in 

the sky and the daffodils swaying in the gentle breeze! Welcome to Spring.  

 

Firstly, well done to our Year 4 class on their visit to our friends at Elite 

Greenhouses. Thank you to them for allowing our children the opportunity to 

find out all about the business and see the greenhouses up close. This has 

inspired the children in preparation for their Greenhouses Design and 

Technology project coming up.  

 

Another thank you to Elite for providing our Easter Egg prizes for the KS1 

Bonnet Parade. Elite have sponsored this event for many years and we are very grateful to them. They 

will be judging the class entries and picking some winners! Good luck with your Bonnet designs, I know 

they are going to be amazing! The KS1 are rehearsing their songs and lines and it is always a well-loved 

celebration. 

 

Please keep the Easter egg donations coming in, the raffles start on Friday and tickets are 10p each in 

class. 

 

The children have responded brilliantly to our Lent 'Thank You Campaign'. The staff have thoroughly 

enjoyed receiving their thank you cards and the children have been very considerate. There are some 

still available in the office should anymore parents want to give to staff. It really is appreciated. 

 

 

CLASS     % ATT LATES 

REC 99.07% 6 

YEAR 1 98.16% 0 

YEAR 2 93.56% 4 

YEAR 3 95.45% 10 

YEAR 4 93.08% 3 

YEAR 5 95.79% 2 

YEAR 6 100% 1 
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Our school council are currently working on a road safety project around Bent Spur Road. They have 

asked me to remind all parents to avoid parking on the yellow zig zag lines between 8am and 5pm in 

accordance with the signage. Thank you for parking safely and respectfully around our school. They will 

be continuing their project by observing parking over the next few weeks.  

 

Thanks to everyone who has signed up to the MCAS app. We have had some encouraging feedback and I 

think this will be a very useful App going forward. If you haven't signed up yet please do so ASAP. 

Contact Mrs Wall if you are having any technical issues. Thanks to those who have signed up to parents’ 

evenings on there too, remember this is the only way to book your slot. For parent's evening, children's 

books will be available in the hall for you to peruse before your appointment time. All slots are 10mins in 

length. Please try to stick to your allocated time to help it run as smooth as possible! 

 

Remember to buy your tickets for Easter Bingo on Wednesday 9th April from the office, it's not to be 

missed and don't forget your dabbers! 

 

Have a great weekend.  

 

Mr P Puckey 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

PARENTS EVENING 
 

If you've not done so already, please book your time slot for Parents 

Evening via the MCAS App or website.  10 mins slots from 3:30pm - 

6:30pm on Wednesday 2nd April and Thursday 3rd April are still 

available.  Booking will close at 9am Monday 31st March. 

If you are having issues, please contact the office to book a timeslot.  

 

https://www.mychildatschool.com 

There is no cost for the app – it is free to download and use. 

 

 

CLUBS 
Due to Parents Evening taking place, Dancing Feet and KS1 Multi-Sports will not be going ahead this 

week. 
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YEAR 4 ELITE GREENHOUSE VISIT 
Year 4 took a short walk to visit the  

Elite Greenhouse factory at the bottom 

 of Bent Spur Road.  This was to support  

their class topic, designing and building  

a model greenhouse as part of their  

Design Technology learning.  

The children had a fabulous time and the  

staff at the factory were very welcoming. 

 

 

 

 

 

EASTER EGG RAFFLE 

Tickets are on sale for our Easter Egg Raffle for 10p each. 

Our Easter Egg Raffle will take place over the next three weeks in the run up to 

Easter.  If you would like to contribute an Easter Egg for the raffle, your donations 

will be gladly received in the School Office.  

 

 

 

FOSSS EASTER BINGO AND QUIZ 
FOSSS Easter Bingo and Quiz evening will take place on Wednesday 9th 

April. The evening will start at 6:00pm and will finish around 8:30pm with a 

break for supper. Please support this event which promises to be a fun 

filled evening. Tickets, which include a supper, are £5.00 per adult and 

£2.50 per child. Your child will have brought a letter home this week with 

an order form to return to school with payment. 

 

 

KS1 EASTER BONNET ASSEMBLY 
Key Stage 1 (Reception to Year 2) Easter Bonnet Assembly is on Wednesday 9th April 

at 9:15am. All children in Key Stage 1 are invited to make an Easter Bonnet at home 

which they will parade during the Assembly. First, Second and Third prizes will be 

given for the best bonnet in each year level. As usual, ALL children who take part will 

receive a chocolate treat for their efforts. We are looking forward to seeing parents, 

friends and relatives.  
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
  Date Event 

 

Monday 31st March 

 

KS2 Bench Ball 

3:15pm – 4:15pm 

 

Y3 & Y4 Football Match – Spindle Point 

3:00pm – 4:15pm 

 

 

 

Tuesday 1st April 

 

KS1 Football 

3:15pm – 4:15pm 

 

KS2 Girls Football Club 

3:30pm – 4:30pm 

 

 

 

Wednesday 2nd April 

 

Y6 Healthy Body Image Workshop 

 

Parents Evening 

3:30pm – 6:30pm 

 

 

Thursday 3rd April 

 

Parents Evening 

3:30pm – 6:30pm 

 

 

Friday 4th April 
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